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Non-Minutes of the Halted Weekly Provider Luncheon Meeting 

Non-Held: Monday, December 21st, 2020 
(Per COVID-19 group gatherings restriction) 

 
Note: While we have NOT been gathering for Monday meetings and therefore getting information out 
only as-needed, there is a sense of non-connection. To resolve that, Monday meeting ‘non-minutes’ 
will go out weekly with whatever items there are to communicate. 
 
1.   New In-House Lab Tests Available – Please see the attached memo from Allison Shaw  regarding 
 new lab tests being implemented in the next few weeks. 
 

 2.   Rapid Test Changes  -  Rapids are back – Abbott has caught us back up on our back-order of Rapids. 
Beginning immediately, we will go back to the daily allotment of Rapids per site that we were 
previously working with. Providers have choice to order as they see fit, keeping in mind that regular 
send-outs are usually back in a day. Also keep in mind employees (but not family members) can test 
between 7 and 8:30 am, M-F, via the east entrance in Layton. Employees can also get send out testing 
done at the East Layton clinic during the day. We are ramping up ‘negative’ results, Rapid or send out, 
to auto-populate in Tanner Clinic patient portal every hour. Patient simply needs to complete portal 
registration before testing is resulted. This will help speed up test results for those with portal accounts. 
Provider can see if patient has registered for portal by looking at the blue patient information bar as 
shown below. If patient signs up for LabCorp portal, they will still get send out results through that 
portal as well. Positives will still be called by the staff to patients. 

 
There are three places it is most easily accessible.  The primary and most reliable is by clicking the 
‘Patient Portal’ link on the patient information bar and looking at the ‘Patient Registration Status’.  If 
it says ‘REGISTERED’, the patient is enrolled. 
  

 
  
If an intake template or the patient portal template has been opened after they completed their 
enrollment, there will be a status shown in the patient information bar near where the old portal 
status was. 
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It will also show on the *Intake – TC template at the top. 
  

 

 


